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Jennifer Dodd

Director, Division of Water Resources
ATTN: Engineering Services Unit
William R. Snodgrass Tennessee Tower
312 Rosa L. Parks Avenue, 11% Floor
Nashville, Tennessee 37243

RE: Ezell Farms Subdivision
Permit number: TN182812 (Project); TN0064670 (Town treatment facility)
Town of Chapel Hill

Dear Ms. Dodd,

We have approved the design of the above referenced project consisting of Ezell Farms Subdivision and agree to
own, operate, and maintain the gravity portion of the proposed sewer collection system of the project, once in
operation. We will also own, operate and maintain the low-pressure sewer force main portion of the proposed sewer
collection system of the project, but our current Ordinance stipulates that the Homeowner will be responsible for
the ownership, operational expenses and maintenance expenses for everything on the customer side of the control
valves located at the customer’s property line, including the grinder pump and all appurtenances, thereto. We have
conducted an analysis and determined the system has adequate capacity and that the project will not create or
exacerbate any overflow problems.

Sincerely,

\ “_);ch 5
Donrm

oves, Utility Manager

CC: Angela Jones, PE, Manager, TDEC Engineering Services
Danny Bingham, Town Administrator



